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Dear Members of the WHO Expert Committee on Selection and Use of Essential Medicines,

On behalf of the Japanese Society of Child and Adolescent Psychiatry, we would like to express our
full support for the application of methylphenidate in the WHO Essential Medicines List: the
application ref is “A.19 Methylphenidate — attention deficit hyperactivity disorder”.

We believe that the proposals outlined in the application are well-considered and align closely with

the goals of the World Health Organization in promoting better health and well-being.

As a professional committee within the JSCAP, we strongly encourage the committee to give

favorable consideration to this application.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Noa TSUJII

Toyosaku Ota

On behalf of Committee on Pharmaceutical Affaires of the Japanese Society of Child and Adolescent
Psychiatry
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